
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 10, 2018 

 

Dear Friend, 

 

Each year in Central Ohio, we celebrate the work of Professional Engineers by observing 

National Engineers Week, a celebration dedicated to ensuring a diverse and well-

educated future engineering workforce.  In 2019, the annual Engineers Week Luncheon 

will be held on Thursday February 21st, 2019 at Bridgewater Conference Center. 

 

The professional organizations coordinating the Central Ohio Engineers Week Luncheon 

need your help.  A sponsorship from you will help to cover the cost of the luncheon, 

which will enable select high school and college students interested in engineering to 

attend the event at no charge.  As a supporter of the engineering profession, your 

sponsorship donation will help make Central Ohio Engineers Week Luncheon a great 

success! 

 

GOLD: $500 
 5 registrations for luncheon* 

 Logo on all printed materials and event slideshow with Gold Level recognition 

 Verbal recognition of Gold Level sponsorship at beginning of event 

 Exhibitor booth space at event, if desired 

 

SILVER: $250 

 3 registrations for luncheon* 

 Logo on all printed materials and event slideshow with Silver Level 

recognition 

 Exhibitor booth space at event, if desired  

 

BRONZE: $100 

 1 registration for luncheon* 

 Logo on all printed materials and event slideshow with Bronze Level 

recognition 

ADDITIONAL/ALTERNATE DONATION: $ 

Thank you for your generosity toward the Central Ohio Engineer’s Week Luncheon. 

 

To arrange a sponsorship, please contact our coordinator:  

Sean Oatman 

OHM Advisors 

580 N. Fourth Street, Suite 610, Columbus, Ohio 43215 

Phone: (614) 474-1121 

Email: Sean.Oatman@ohm-advisors.com  

Checks Payable to ASHE – Central Ohio Section 

 

We look forward to hearing from you soon. 

 

Yours truly, 

 

2019 Central Ohio Engineers Week Organizing Committee 

 

 

 

*Please email names of registrations to Sean.Oatman@ohm-advisors.com 


